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Practice Website
Have you visited our Practice Website?  Do you know what information is available via our website?

Our patient survey highlighted that patients were not aware that the practice has a website or the information that is provided on it. 
We are working with a patient representative to improve the patient experience of our website and would welcome your feedback on how well it works.  

Our new website provides information such as services available at the surgery, patient leaflets, links to other services, details of our patient group and much much more.  Why not visit our website for yourself:

https://www.westgatesurgery.nhs.uk/
Communicating with Patients:

The surgery sends letters to the following patients, which we hope are useful:

Frail Patients
Patients who have been newly diagnosed as being frail will receive a letter from the surgery advising them of information which may help them remain independent and informed of services that may be helpful and supportive to them.

Young People
When a child reaches the age of 16 years, they will receive a letter from the surgery wishing them a Happy Birthday and enclosing a copy of our Young People’s Leaflet which provides them with details of services available to them.
New Mums
We write to all new mums congratulating them on the birth of their baby and advising of help available to them and their new addition.

Other methods of communication used
We also communicate with our patients via text messages to advise if the doctor has a message for you or if you need to book for some form of health check.

We also email our patients our newsletters and any another important information we feel patients need to know.

Please check that we have the correct details for your mobile phone number and email address and let us know your preferred method of contact so that we can update your records accordingly.

Well Woman Clinic
Did you know that we have a Well Woman’s Clinic?  This is run by our Advanced Nurse Practitioner Robina Forrest.  This is useful for women who have a personal problem and would like to see a female clinician.  If you would like to see Robina in the Well Woman’s Clinic please make an appointment via reception.
NHS Heath Checks
The Surgery offers NHS Health Checks for patients over the age of 40 who do not have any chronic disease.   If you would like to have a Health Check please make an appointment at Reception.
Zero Tolerance
Please remember that Westgate Surgery operate a Zero Tolerance Surgery.  

Any abuse, either verbal or physical against any member of staff is not acceptable and the surgery has various procedures in place to deal with such behaviour.

All members of the surgery are here to help.  
Flu Clinics – 2019
Not booked for your flu injection yet?  We are holding flu clinics on the following days:

Over 65s
Saturday 5th October 2019 – Clinic FULL
Saturday 26th October 2019 – Appointment Available

18 – 64yrs with a chronic illness
Saturday 26th October 2019 – Appointment Available
Thursday 27th November – Appointments Available

Please book an appointment at reception for one of these dates.  

If you qualify for a flu vaccination but have decided you do not wish to have the injection this year, please also let us know so that we can make a note on your records.  Thank you.
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Email:  tccg.westgatepatient@nhs.net
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